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I have had personal communication from the chief pilot of a fleet of five thousand spaceships 
currently circling our earth. They have released the following time schedule of their landing 
throughout the world in 2016. 

March 21, 2016: They will interrupt communications of all United Nations Delegates and staff 
to prepare the world for the purpose of their visit. Their mission is to offer their services to 
clean our earth of all toxic materials and waste. They have developed the technology to purify 
our waters, filter our polluted atmosphere, and clear our landfills. They will request permission 
for one spaceship to land on earth at a time and place designated by the UN. This meeting will 
be for the purpose of strategic planning of the mission. 

April-May 2016: The chief pilot will use every electronic devise on earth to communicate 
directly to all individuals this good will mission of his fleet and the scheduled cleanups. The 
effort is expected to take the balance of 2016. The crews from outer space will also be training 
earthlings in the technology of taking better care of our beautiful planet. 

This fleet of spaceships is sent by a coalition of planets in distant galaxies that have looked for a 
way to open communication with us without causing fear. 

2016 promises to be another great year as we reach out to neighbors close by and those far, far 
away.  

 


